Dear Colleague,

Warm greetings from Poland!

We are delighted to invite your academic staff to the first edition of our International Teaching Week, which will take place in Poznań from **3rd to 7th November 2025**!

This event is a unique opportunity to exchange experiences, learn from each other, and explore opportunities for scientific collaboration. The programme includes not only lectures delivered by the participants but also social and cultural activities to help our guests discover the charm of Poznań and Polish culture!

We strongly invite teachers in the fields of economics, socio-economics, finance, international business, informatics, quantitative economics, marketing, quality science, accounting and financial management, and management, as well as language teachers of Spanish, Russian, French, and German, to apply for our event!

Our Staff Week is a great opportunity to:

- meet academic staff from different countries and universities, not only from Europe
- share your experiences and ideas with colleagues from the International Office
- get to know Polish culture and cuisine
- · enjoy social activities and spend quality time together
- visit our laboratories of extended reality and the Internet of Things
- all in love with Poland and create wonderful memories

You can find more information about the event, including the programme and registration details, on our website: https://ue.poznan.pl/aktualnosci/international-teaching-week-2025/

We also encourage you to share our promo video: https://youtu.be/ESwFQUTOJ_g

The fee is only **60 €** and includes all activities such as a guided city tour, museum visit, coffee breaks and lunches, access to the university terrace, and a farewell Polish dinner.

The number of participants is limited, so we encourage you to register early.

We look forward to welcoming your teaching staff to Poznań for a week of professional exchange, enriching experiences, and cultural discovery!

Should you have any questions, please do not he sitate to contact me.

Pozdrawiam / Best regards,

Marta Pikies-Komorowska

mgr Marta Pikies-Komorowska

Specjalista, Dział Współpracy z Zagranicą Uniwersytet Ekonomiczny w Poznaniu

International Coordinator, International Relations Office Poznań University of Economics and Business

al. Niepodległości 10 | 61-875 Poznań tel. + 48 61-856-93-66 | Marta.Pikies-Komorowska@ue.poznan.pl www.ue.poznan.pl